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	MEMO
From the office of the…

Vice-President (Education)

	TO:
	Student Representative Assembly

	FROM:
	Ryan Tse, Vice-President (Education)

	SUBJECT:
	SRA 20J Report

	DATE:
	Nov 9th 2020


Dear Members of the Assembly, 

After viewing and discussing the presentation from the Undergraduates of Canadian Research-Intensive Universities (UCRU), it would be constructive to discuss any questions or concerns from the Assembly at this time about UCRU, including how and whether the MSU should consider formally joining UCRU and how McMaster students would benefit from a formal coalition. I look forward to discussing the presentation and I encourage you all to ask any question you may have. 

While no immediate decision must be made, this is an important decision and SRA members should review the presentation and consider how we can best advocate for our students at the federal level long-term. The presentation has been circulated along with the other SRA 20J meeting items for reference.

Best,

Ryan Tse
Vice-President (Education)
McMaster Students Union

vped@msu.mcmaster.ca 

